
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

  
  

  

 

From: "Thomas, Brad C" <Brad.C.Thomas@conocophillips.com>
 
To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 

Date: 07/17/2010 01:03 AM 

Subject: Cape Wind Energy Project Air Permit Comments 


Mr. McCahill: 

Attached are our comments on the Cape Wind Energy Project OCS air permit that were also 
postmarked and mailed today. I'm sending this email so you also have an electronic version. 
Thanks for the opportunity to comment and we look forward to your response as well as the 
successful completion of this project in Massachusetts. 

Brad Thomas 
ConocoPhillips Alaska 
ph: 907.263.4741 
c: 907.947.1597 

 [attachment "20100716 ConocoPhillips Comment.pdf" deleted by Brendan 
Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US] 
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